
From: Kester, Tony <kester@aging.sc.gov>
To: Gary.jessee@hhsc.state.tx.usGary.jessee@hhsc.state.tx.us

Date: 9/15/2014 8:15:20 PM
Subject: Dual Eligible Ombudsman

Gary,

Any information you can share on this would be appreciated. I believe you said you have a policy and procedures manual. 
Any outreach material would be great. In fact, anything would be great.

Thanks for your help with this.

Tony Kester

Sent from my iPad
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